

## **NEWSLETTER** @ bendigocameraclub.org.au

Newsletter-4thth April

**President:** Graeme Harvey 54467983 **Secretary:** Val Densworth 54461251

**Treasurer:** Anne Harvey 54467983 **Competition:** Garry Paterson & Esther Andrews. Garry Tel: 54395423 Focus Editor: Boyd Robertson 54469103

Focus Articles: boydmace@tpg.com.au

Web: www.bendigocameraclub.org.au

#### 1. Tuesday 11th April

This is a judging night with the set subject being MACRO. The judge is Lisa Law but due to family commitments over the school holidays she has sent comments and scores that will be read out by a committee member.

### 2. Activity Night is on Tuesday 18th

Our activity night will be a review of our Eaglehawk Townhall shoot. So please bring your memory cards with your photos. Matt Oliver has posted a few excellent pics on the club's Flickr Site. So as you can see its an easy night.

### 3. A Couple of Points to Ponder About Up Coming Events.

- The committee had put forward a proposal that the club invite a secondary school or college to exhibit their work at our Easter Exhibition. This Senior Secondary will now participate in our exhibition which is contradictory to last month's newsletter.
- Also Goldfield's Image Makers have accepted an invitation to exhibit their work at the Easter Exhibition. They will fill the back room.
- Volunteers for setting up our exhibition will need to be at the clubrooms at 3:45 on
   Thursday the 13th April to load up our display boards.
- Other members exhibiting will need to bring their prints to Dudley House around 5:00 pm.

# Great response to our excursion to Melbourne on the 29th April.

The committee has secured the bus driver and is in the process of hiring a bus for the day.

The committee is still working on the format for this event. We will notify you closer to the date.

bendigocameraclub.org.au